
 

 

 

 

 

July 15, 2022 
 
BEACH DAY SPIRIT DAY! 
It seems like we are ready for our 
summer vacation!  There were a lot 
of staff and students ready for the 
beach today!   
 
There wasn’t any water (apart from 
the brief rain shower), but there 
was sand! 
 
GARDEN WATERING VOLUNTEER SCHEDULE 
Thank you to all the families who answered the call for volunteers for garden 
watering this summer.  We have taken the first six families who volunteered for 
the schedule and will have the other families as replacements should families 
not be able to water as expected.  Next week, we will send out the schedule, 
contact information, and directions to all families who put their names forward.  
We appreciate your support! 
 
FROM THE LIBRARY 
All Library Books are due Monday, July 18th.  Each student was sent home or informed of the books 
under their account today. Please enjoy these books over the weekend and return them for Monday 
Morning!  
We hope the students of Spul’u’kwuks enjoyed their library time this year and we look forward to 
welcoming back students to the library in September!  
Here are a few suggestions for ways to read over the summer holidays! Happy Summer Reading, 
everyone!  
Ms. Nishi and Ms. Chura  
 
Ways to Read this Summer! 

1. Visit the Richmond Public Library (E-books and Audio books: Download the “libby” app) 
2. Visit a second-hand store- look for hidden treasures 
3. Do a book exchange with your friends- trade your favourite books 
4. Use our school- databases: (Instructions below) 
1. Begin by going to: destiny.sd38.bc.ca  
2. Select: Spul’u’kwuks 
3. Open the Library Catalogue  

4. Click on Digital Resources   
5. Login: 

  

 
  
Username: 38spulu 
Password: oval 
(Please do not post online) 
  
6.) Click on tumblebooks or Orca readers 
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THE BEST PART OF ME 
 
Division 10 
read the 
book, The 
Best Part of 
Me, by 
Wendy Ewald 
and as a 
class, 
brainstormed 
different 
qualities 
about parts 
of the body.  
 
Each student 
completed a 
self-
reflection 
and used the 
qualities and 
attributes 
they like 
about 
themselves 
to create, 
“The Best 
Part of Me”.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
FOR YOUR CALENDAR 
July 19  PAC Movie Night 
July 22  Report Cards Home OR 
July 25  Report Cards Home 
July 26  Last Day for Students 
July 26  Gr. 7 Lunch and Farewell 
 
 


